From: Frank Zamora [mailto:frankzamoraO003@gmail.com]
Sent: October 14, 2012 8:57 AM

o: I

Subject: New message

Counsel,

I am inquiring about the possibility of your firm representing me in breach of payment agreement litigation of
340,000.00.1f this falls within the scope of yourpractice get back to me so that I can send the copies of our
agreements andmore information.Regards

Frank Zamora
Tel:1-855-377-6824
Email: frankzamora003@gmail.com






